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April 20, 2023
Dear Rye Neck Families,

This fall, the Rye YMCA will be continuing to provide the afterschool program for Rye Neck School District held at F.E. Bellows and we couldn’t be more excited!

The program is for children in grades K- 6. We will provide transportation for Daniel Warren students to F.E. Bellows. The program hours will be Monday- Friday 2:30pm- 6:00pm. 

Your Bellows or Daniel Warren students will enjoy a wide range of activities, including sports, games, creative movement, arts and crafts, chess and homework assistance! Led by our highly-qualified staff, these programs are designed to give elementary school children a fun and enriching finish to their day.

The Rye Y has a long history with the Rye Neck School District. For the past several years, we’ve run a school recess program at F.E. Bellows and Daniel Warren, offered sports and gymnastics afterschool clubs, and led special events such as Cardio Boot Camp, Zumba, and Circus Yoga. The afternoon program is a natural extension to our work with your children!

Here’s what you need to know about the elementary school child care programs:

2023- 2024 Dates:

September 5, 2023– June 26, 2024
Days/Time:


Afterschool Program: Monday- Friday, 2:30pm- 6:00pm

Location:


F.E. Bellows

Program Coordinators:
Kathy Lynam- Senior Program Director, Family, Camp and Child Care 





Liliana Gudino- Child Care Director 





Other staff will be on site on a daily basis.

Staffing: 


The student to staff ratio will be 8:1

Monthly Fees:


Please see registration forms for rate plans. Billing is automatically done on 




15th of the month. 




The Rye Y offers financial assistance based on a sliding scale and family 





need.
Registration:
Please fill out the attached registration form and email completed form to liliana@ryeymca.org 
We look forward to an enriching and fun-filled school year with your children!  If you have any questions, please contact Liliana Gudino liliana@ryeymca.org  or 967-6363, ext. 116
Sincerely,

Kathy Lynam







Senior Program Director- Family, Camp and Child Care 
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